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Ann-Christine Fick resigns as CFO 

 

STOCKHOLM, Sweden – Ann-Christine Fick has on her own request, after approximately 

six years at the company, decided to terminate her employment at Nepa where she has held 

the position as CFO since February 2020. 

 

“I have had a fantastic journey at Nepa. I joined the company only a couple of months before 

the initial public offering and have, in my various roles at the finance department until the 

position as CFO, been a part of the company’s growth and development. Due to personal 

reasons, I have chosen to seek a new kind of challenge that fits better with my personal 

situation. I am very grateful for my time at Nepa where I have learned a lot,” says Ann-

Christine Fick. 

 

“I want to thank Ann-Christine for her great commitment and contribution to the company for 

the past six years and I wish her the best of luck in the future,” says CEO Ulrich Boyer. 

 

The process of finding a replacement has begun, and Ann-Christine Fick will remain as the 

company’s CFO until mid-December.  

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Ulrich Boyer, CEO 

Nepa AB 

ub@nepa.com 

+46 70 822 66 18 

 

 

 

  

About Nepa 

Nepa, a leader in Brand Experience and Marketing Optimization, helps some of the world’s most 

reputable brands drive growth through data. This is achieved by combining first-class research, 

cutting-edge technology, deep expertise and innovative solutions. Headquartered in Stockholm, 

Sweden, with offices in Norway, Finland, Denmark, UK, USA and India, the company is listed on the 

Nasdaq stock exchange and has been publicly traded since 2016. 

 

Erik Penser Bank AB is Nepa’s Certified Adviser. 
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